[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]
[Name of State Dental Board]
[Address]
[City, State, ZIP]
Dear Members of the [Insert State] Dental Board,
I am writing as a concerned dental professional regarding the public dissemination of potentially harmful misinformation by a licensed dentist in our state. This misinformation, primarily shared online through [insert platforms, e.g., Instagram, YouTube, TikTok], appears to contradict well-established clinical standards and could undermine public trust in evidence-based dental care.
Specifically, the individual in question, Dr. [Full Name], has repeatedly made statements that are factually incorrect and misrepresent the science behind root canal treatment and endodontic procedures. Examples of the claims made include:
· [Insert brief bullet points of misinformation shared, e.g., “Root canals cause systemic disease,” “Ozone therapy is a substitute for root canal therapy,” etc.]
These statements not only contradict the current consensus of dental and endodontic professional organizations, including the American Association of Endodontists (AAE) and the American Dental Association (ADA), but they also risk misleading patients and deterring them from seeking timely, evidence-based care. The potential for harm is especially concerning when fear-based messaging is used to promote unproven or commercially motivated alternatives.
I respectfully request that your board review this matter to determine whether the content shared is consistent with the ethical and professional standards expected of licensed dentists in [Insert State]. I am including documentation/screenshots of the relevant posts for your review.
As dental professionals, we share a responsibility to protect the public and uphold the integrity of our profession. Thank you for your attention to this important matter.
Sincerely,
[Your Full Name, Degree(s)]
[Your License Number (if applicable)]

